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April Tues 30th: Y5 to Into University 

May Wed 1st and Thurs 2nd: Individual 

and class photos 

Thurs 2nd: Fire Brigade in to see Y2 

and Y5 

Fri 3rd: Y1 (Peter) Class Assembly 

Mon 6th: Bank Holiday 

Tues 7th: Y2 (Aimee) visiting Shri 

Swaminarayan Mandir Temple 

Thurs 9th: Y2 (Ana) visiting Shri  

Swaminarayan Mandir Temple 

Fri 10th: Y1 (Elio) Class Assembly 

Mon 13th - Thurs 16th: Year 6 SATs  

Fri 17th: Y2 to the theatre 

Mon 20th: Breakfast and After School 

Club booking for next half-term goes 

live at 10am 

Tues 21st: Y6 trip to Houses of     

Parliament 

Thurs 23rd: Y2 to Old Vic Theatre 

Thurs 23rd: End of term. School   

finishes at normal time 

Fri 24th: INSET Day - school closed 

June Mon 3rd: Children return to school 

Fri 7th: Y4 (Joanne) Class Assembly 

Sun 9th - Wed 12th: Y6 residential to 

PGL 

Fri 14th: Y4 (Shuhana) Class        

Assembly 

Wed 19th: Y5 to Science Museum 

Fri 21st: INSET Day - school closed 

Fri 28th: Nursery Class Assembly 

 

Dates for your Diary Messages 

Rob’s Retirement 

As many of you know, Rob (our Premises  

Officer) has been off work recently due to ill 

health. He has now been given ill health re-

tirement and will not be returning. Rob has 

worked at the school for approximately 20 

years and I am sure you will all join me in 

thanking him for all that he has done for the 

school in that time. He will be greatly missed. 

Photos 

Individual and class photos will be taking 

place this week on Wednesday and Thurs-

day. Sibling photos will be done after school 

on Wednesday so if you would like a sibling 

photo, you will need to wait in line from 

3:30pm to get these done. If your children go 

to after school club on Wednesday and you 

would like a sibling photo, please call Nicole 

in the office. 

Breakfast and After School Club Booking 

Booking for next half term (June and July) will 

go live at 10am on Mon 20th May. Once 

again, we have increased capacity to the 

maximum we can safely accommodate. 

Whilst we understand that 10am is not an ide-

al time for some parents, there is not a time in 

the day that works for all as everyone’s 

schedules and work commitments vary. 

INSET Days 

A reminder that we have two INSET days this 

term: Friday 24th May and Friday 21st June. 

School will be closed on both of these days. 

Fun Day 

Our Fun Day will be on Friday 5th July.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Messages (continued) 

Return in September 

In September the children will return on Wednesday 4th September (new Reception children 

on Thursday 5th).  

Nursery places for next year (from September 2024) 

If you have a child who will be turning three between September 2024 and summer 2025, 

please make sure that you get your application for a nursery place submitted as soon as pos-

sible. Places for next year are filling up already. 

Spring Fair 

A big thank you to the PTFA for organising the Spring Fair which raised a fantastic £600! This 

money will go towards developing our wild garden area. 

What’s been happening at WTW? 
Year 5 have taken part in the first of their two Into University Focus Days where they learnt about 

what it is like to go to university and the different things that they can study in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children across the school learned about how to look after our precious planet during Earth Day 

last week. Each class took part in lessons linked to this and the Eco Council shared with everyone 

what our environmental school priorities are.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 performed as part of the Lambeth  

Music Festival at the Royal Festival Hall. 

 

 

 


